
 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

BAHRIA UNIVERSITY – FALL 2025 SEMESTER ADMISSIONS FOR 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 

The Ministry has received formal communication from the Kenya High 

Commission in Islamabad, relaying information from the International Office of 
Bahria University (BU) regarding the recruitment of international students for 

the Fall 2025 semester. 

Bahria University, a federally chartered public-sector institution, offers a wide 
range of undergraduate and postgraduate programs in disciplines such as 
business, computer science, law, psychology, medical and dental studies. 

According to the Times Higher Education rankings, BU is recognized among 
the top 350 young universities globally. 

As part of its commitment to internationalization, Bahria University is pleased 

to extend the following benefits to international applicants: 

1. Admission application fee waived 
2. Tuition fees equivalent to those of local students 
3. Eligibility criteria identical to those for local students 

4. Fully online application process (except for medical and dental 
programs) 

Bahria University invites prospective students from Kenya to submit 

applications to its programs for the Fall 2025 semester. Applications are open 
for all campuses, including Islamabad, Lahore, Karachi, and the Institute of 
Professional Psychology. 

Application Deadline: 31st July 2025 

Apply online via: https://bahria.edu.pk/isa.u.pk/isa 

Prospective applicants are encouraged to review all program details and 
application requirements thoroughly and to submit their applications within the 

stipulated deadline. 
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